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Nadeem Jan

From: SAEED, Muhammad Shoaib <saeedmu@who.int>

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 4:12 AM

To: Nadeem Jan; shahidali@ctc.org.pk

Cc: pakicubano@gmail.com; MUHAMMAD, Nazir; KHAN, Sikandar Ali; MIR, Zeeshan

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism

 
Dear Nadeem Jan Sb and Shahid Ali Sb 

At the time of my visit to BHU Dabbara, the said UCPO Saif U Rehman  was not found in the facility nor his cell 
was responding, nor he had requested for short leave due to rain(although it was not raining at that time).So 
for me this is a willful absentee on his behalf. 
  
 I suggest/recommend one day deduction so that in future he will become duty full as we are facing with 6 
polio confirmed cases in the district in 2019 and I request you kindly to share CTC Policy with me and with 
UCPOs regarding their duty time, rules and reporting channels so that in future no issue of reporting is left 
undocumented.   
 

Thanks, 
Regards 

Dr. Muhammad Shoaib Saeed 

Polio Eradication Officer, 
World Health Organization, 
Add: District Polio Control Room, 
Office of the Deputy Commissioner, 
District Tank. 
Cell: +92 334-0944661 

Email: pakicubano@gmail.com  

 

 

From: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 11:46 PM 
To: SAEED, Muhammad Shoaib <saeedmu@who.int> 
Cc: 'Shahid Ali' <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 
Subject: FW: Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism  
  
Dear Dr. Muhammad Shoaib Saeed Sb, 
  
Please find the response of UCPO Saif Ur Rehman, and looking forward for your Valuable comments and feedback in this 
regard.  
  
Regards, 
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Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
  
From: Saifur Rehman [mailto:saifucpodabbara@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 5:48 AM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism 
  
Respected Sir, 
        With due respect I beg to say that Dr Shoaib PEO visited BHU Dabbara.At the time of his visit I was not 
present at BHU Dabbara due to heavy rain,but I was present in our UC.On stopping rain I came BHU Dabbara 
and shared data with Sikandar khan PDA immediately. You can confirm from Sikandar khan PDA. 
Again I will not give you any chance of complaint. 
Regards Saif ur Rehman  UCPO  UC Dabbara.  
  
On Tue, 7 Jan 2020, 5:25 pm Nadeem Jan, <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Saif Ur Rehman, 
  
Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.  
  
Regards, 
  
Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
  


